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LETTER DATED 13 MARCH 1986 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES A.I. OF THE
PERMANENT MISSION OF THE ISLAMIC REPUBLIC OF IRAN TO THE UNITED
NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

Upon instructions from my Government and pursuant to my previous letters
concerning the recent Iraqi resumption of the bombardment of civilian quarters and
civilian populations centres of the Islamic Republic of Iran, I have the honour to
report to you, with greatl sadness, that on 12 March 1986 the régime of Irag once

again bombarded the civilian area of Rabat, as a result of which 3 civilians were
martyred and 15 civilians injured.

I hereby request that Your Excellency instruct the United Nationg team

stationed in Teheran to visit the said area and document this violation by the
aggressor régime of Iraq.

It would be highly appreciated if this letter were circulated as a document of
the Security Council.

(Signed) Fereidoun D. KAMALI
Chargé d'affaires a.i.
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